
 
St. Peter’s Academy – e-Newsletter #10 – Miss Brownley and Miss Walton 

 
e-Newsletter #10 – Messages: 
We hope that you all had a great Christmas and a happy new year. Thank you those who kindly gave us 
Christmas gifts! We are incredibly grateful. This term, our topic is Sow, Grow and Farm. More detailed 
information is available on this topic on our class pages. 
 
Homework:  
All homework is due Friday 20th January 2023. 
 
English – Grammar focus 
We have been focusing this week on verbs – active, linking and auxiliary. Next week, we are looking at active 
and passive voice. The worksheet focuses on the different types of verbs and the children have chosen a level of 
worksheet that they feel comfortable with.  
 
Maths – equivalent fractions, decimals and percentages 
Equivalent fractions, decimals, and percentages. The children had three different levels of worksheet to choose 
from. This will prepare the children for next week’s learning.  
 
Spellings  
Spellings will come home in the diary and be tested on Friday. New spellings will be written in for the following 
week. 
 
English and maths homework – Please make sure that work is well presented, take care and neat. If you 
require additional space for working out, please use the back of the worksheet.  
 
Have a great weekend!  
 

Miss Brownley & Miss Walton 😊 

 
 
  

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5              Miss. Brownley – Year 6 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher  Mrs Smith Teaching Partner (HLTA) 

Date: Friday 13th January 2023 


